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BME Campaign Update 

The BME forum gave me insight into what cultural societies are up to, what students would like to 
see in terms of extra curricular events and what they feel is missing from their course content. It is 
clear that the main issue is awareness, as student societies have things taking place but students 
may not be aware of this and there is an opportunity for there to be a platform for these activities to 
be shared in one place for BME students.  

I felt there could have been more of a range of minority students present at the event, but I was able 
to hand out feedback forms at the SU  as well and I feel it would also be effective to have some sort 
of stand or area in the SU informally for students to fill in the forms and for me to gather a range of 
data when students are available. 

 

Global Week  

EDI workshop 

I plan to work with Donna-Louise and Katie to run an Equality, Diversity and Inclusion workshop for 
students with a focus on the cultural diversity of students at the university which will take place 
during global week.  

Speed Friending 

To encourage BME students to make new friends in an informal environment, Global Week would be 
a great platform for students to mingle in a fun and relaxed way. I will meet with the Student 
Opportunities Coordinator to organise the date and time of the event in line with other Cambridge 
based events during Global Week. 


